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1. Q:  Can you please provide an extension of at least five business days for the
submittal date?

A: There is no extension for submittal date.

2. Q: Per the RFP, questions from vendors must be received five days prior to the 
due date for proposals. Is that five business days or five calendar days?

A: It is five business days.

3. Q: The RFP requires submission of an electronic copy of the vendor’s proposal on a flash
drive. Will the State Bar consider accepting electronic responses to the RFP via email
instead?

A: Bidders should submit a flash drive containing the proposal.

4. Q: Would vendors need to be able to begin testing on October 5 to be considered for
the project?

A:  It is not feasible for vendor to begin testing on October 5, 2020.

5. Q: The RFP mentions an Attachment A: Itemized Cost Proposal to be included with our
submission. Is this a form that the State Bar will provide as I don’t see another
attachment other than the Attachment B Vendor History Questionnaire?

A:  No, there isn’t a form.  Bidders should submit itemized cost proposal as attachment
A.

6. Q: As you are only requiring the submission of a USB drive, would it be possible to email
our submission instead?

A:  Bidders should submit a flash drive containing the proposal.

7. Q: Have there been any additional amendments or addendums issued that we would
need to complete our submission?

A:  There is no amendment or addendum issued for this request for proposal.


